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January 20, 2020

Happy New Year!
The Clairemont High School Foundation has become an essential support tool in maintaining all the enrichment and educational programs and activities at Clairemont High School.   
We are now requesting your support for our Spring Fling Fundraiser. 
The Foundation is devoted to providing funding for grants to athletics, including sports unfunded by the school district.   We help the band, drill team, ASB and drama departments.   We support our student leaders, journalist, public speakers and spirit teams and provide scholarships to students.    
Much of this success is only due to the active donations and support from people and organizations like you!  We are thankful for your support of our student community. Just as you rely on the support of the families of our community to make your businesses prosper, the families of Clairemont High School rely on your support to help our students prosper.  We need your support to continue creating engaging opportunities for our students to grow into talented, motivated and compassionate contributors to their community and their world. 
We can do this with the support of our community – YOU!
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are looking for product donations, gift certificates for services, cash donations for our auction, event and raffle.   In appreciation of your sponsorship of $100 or more, we will place your logo/business card on our website and recognize you/your business throughout the school year, as well as give you a ticket to our Spring Fling on May 16, 2020 – a fun night of music, food and Celebration of Community Participation! 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about our Foundation and thank you for considering supporting Clairemont High School Foundation!  
Sincerely,
Colleen Kleege
Colleen Kleege 
President, Clairemont High School Foundation



Clairemont High School Foundation - Tax ID # 33-0551164 - 4150 Ute Drive, San Diego, CA 92117
Clairemont High School Foundation is a non-profit 501c(3)organization, and your donation is tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by the law.  No goods or services were provided in return for your donation.
This letter will serve as your year-end receipt.
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